Roberta DiMezza

From: Cassidy Greathouse <cassidygreathouse@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 13, 2025 1:11 AM
To: Rep. Craven, Robert E.; Rep. McEntee, Carol Hagan; Rep. Knight, Jason; Rep. Ajello, Edith

H.; Rep. Batista, Jose F.; Rep. Bennett, David A,; Rep. Caldwell, Justine A.; Rep. Casimiro,
Julie A.; Rep. Corvese, Arthur J.; Rep. Cruz, Cherie L; Rep. Dawson, Matthew S.; Rep. Felix,
Leonela; Rep. Hopkins, Marie A.; Rep. Noret, Thomas E.; Rep. Place, David J.,; House
Judiciary Committee

Subject: Oppose H5436
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Committee,

| am writing to express my concern about the safety of marginalized communities, particularly BIPOC and
LGBTQ+ individuals, who face a higher risk of violence and hate crimes. Their right to self-defense is critical,
yet proposed firearm restrictions, including an assault weapons ban, could put them at greater risk. Many
individuals rely on firearms as an equalizer for protection. Limiting access to certain weapons could leave them
defenseless against threats.

Additionally, such restrictions could increase negative interactions with law enforcement. Historically, BIPOC
individuals have faced disproportionate policing and criminalization. Tighter gun laws may lead to increased
profiling and enforcement in marginalized communities, further endangering those simply trying to exercise
their right to self-defense.

Given the rising violence and systemic challenges, | urge you to consider how these policies could leave
vulnerable communities unprotected and at higher risk of negative law enforcement encounters.

Thank you for your time. | look forward to your response and hope we can work together to ensure the safety
and rights of all individuals.

Sincerely,
Cassidy Greathouse
Glocester



